
Genworth Financial Mortgage Insurance Company Canada                  

Lender Update 
 
 

 
March 19, 2019 

 

Subject: Commitment Period – New Construction Properties  
 

Effective March 23, 2019, Genworth Canada has amended the commitment to insure period for new 
construction properties from 24 months to 36 months from the date of approval. This revision will 
accommodate new build projects with extended construction timelines. The commitment to insure 
period for existing properties remains unchanged at 12 months from the date of approval.  
 
Lenders are reminded that any information (e.g., borrower details, loan details, property information, 
etc.) that may impact the qualification and/or assessment of the loan must be disclosed to Genworth 
Canada. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns related to this update, please feel free to contact your 
appropriate Genworth representative below. 
 
 

Name  Title  Phone  E-mail  

Catherine Adams  V.P. Business Development (905) 287-5375  catherine.adams@genworth.com   

Mark Stamm  V.P. Business Development (514) 347-5759  mark.stamm@genworth.com   

Lisa Trudell  V.P. National Sales (905) 287-5369  lisa.trudell@genworth.com    

Marc Shendale V.P. Business Development (905) 287- 5392 marc.shendale@genworth.com  

Kiki Sauriol-Roode V.P. Business Development (905) 287-5379 kiki.sauriol-roode@genworth.com  

 
 

Regards, 
 

 
 

Debbie McPherson  
Genworth Canada 
Senior Vice President, Sales and Marketing 
Phone 905.287.5465 
Email: debbie.mcpherson@genworth.com 
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